
District 28.  Unit 69
   Hollister ,CA

January 2022

Membership:

Paid->
Seniors 15
Juniors   4

The holidays are over and now we are returning to focus on our unit activity.

We have approved three new members
and two members are transferring back to our unit. We will be in the process of assigning 
more committee and officers in the next month.

We are privileged to be hosting our district meeting this month in January and our esteemed 
presidents of the District and California will be present.

We will be organizing a membership drive and making phone calls to current members to get 
current on their dues.

Our focus will be on coming up with ideas for fundraising with the Covid in mind.

Respectfully submitted,
Janet VerVaecke
President 


